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HOD, Mr Nkosinathi Ngcobo Congratulates the Newly Appointed MEC for
Education, Ms Mbali Frazer

The KZNDOE’S Head of Department, Mr Nkosinathi Ngcobo welcomes and
congratulates the newly appointed MEC for Education, Ms Mbali Frazer.

“As a Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal, we welcome MEC Fraser and
we want to assure her of our full support.

We are going to be guided by her leadership as we continue to work hard to provide
quality education to the people of KwaZulu-Natal,” said HoD Ngcobo.
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